
 
 
 

EPA PUBLIC NOTICE 

Administrative Record Available for Public Review 

Nelson Electric Company Site 
 
The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency announces the availability of the Administrative 

Record (AR) for emergency removal activities conducted at the Nelson Electric 

Company, a facility which services electrical transformers and voltage regulators located 

in a mixed industrial/residential area at 1010 Holly Spring Avenue in Richmond, Virginia. 

The AR contains documents about cleanup activities conducted at the site. After high 

levels of PCB contamination were discovered onsite, EPA removed and properly disposed 

of 200 cubic yards of PCB-contaminated soils. Now that this emergency cleanup effort is 

complete, tests now indicate public health and the environment remain protected. 

 

 

 

 

Cleanup documents can be viewed at the following locations:  
 

1. Online at www.epa.gov/arweb - Select state, then scroll down to site name. 
 

2. Environmental Protection Agency, Region 3 office 
    1650 Arch Street, Philadelphia   19103 
   Call (215) 814-3157 to schedule an appointment. 
 
 
 
 
 


